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16th May 2017

   Dear Parents and Carers,

The Holy Spirit sports day is due to take place on Friday 7th July at 9.30am, 
(Alternative date if raining is Friday 14th July).     

   Parents/grandparents are very welcome to come and cheer on their children. 
   All the activities will be set up on the school field. There will be - a potato and 
   spoon race, beanbag shuttle race, sack race and a sprint. The children will take 
   part in all the activities and will be competing in classes.
   Please could you make sure your son/daughter has the correct P.E 

   kit of white t-shirt, blue shorts and pumps/trainers, to change into at 

   school. If the weather looks like it’s going to be hot, please could you 

   ensure that they are wearing sun cream and have a sun hat. If they want to 

   bring a bottle of water that`s fine. 
   We look forward to a fun morning! 

                                          Thank you
                                        Mrs Howard and Mrs Charmer (P.E Team)
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helping children and young people to succeed



  [image: image9.png]*
o

“old Award




The Diocese of Shrewsbury is a registered charity.  Charity No 234025
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